
 Tel: 020 7207 1807 

E-mail: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk 

Web: www.friarsprimaryschool.com 

Dear Parents, 

Class photos: 

Class photos will be taken on Wednesday 18th July 2018. Please make sure your 

child comes to school in the correct uniform. All ordering is done online at 

www.dephoto.biz Each class will be given their own code to view/ order photos.  
 

Sickness and diarrhoea at school: 

Once again, we apologise for having to close the school unexpectedly today. The 

decision was made in order to prevent the spread of the sickness/diarhhoea virus 

and to protect the health of children and adults. We aim to open the school as nor-

mal on Monday 16th. Any children that have been affected must be kept at home 

for 48 hours after the symptoms stop. 
 

Upto date contact details: 

It is essential that we have the up to date details (mobile phone number, landline, 

work phone and email address) of at least two adults who can be contacted in an 

emergency. If your numbers have been updated or changed, please let us know as 

soon as possible!  
 

Health week and sports day: 

We have had a really positive health week (despite the sickness outbreak!) Sports 

day was very well attended by parents and all children got to take part in a celebra-

tion of sport and healthy activity! Photos and results are on the website. 
 

Parental involvement diary: 

Like last year we have put together a parental involvement diary with dates up to a 

year in advance. We have done it again and it is posted on parents and partners 

section of the website. If you would like a paper copy please let us know 
 

Last day of term arrangements: 

We break up for the summer next Friday (20th July).  As always, Year 6 finish at 

12noon and the rest of the school finish at 2pm. There will be no playcentre on 

that day. It is essential that children are collected promptly either at 12noon 

(Year 6 only) or 2pm (rest of school). 
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Dates for the Summer and  

Autumn term  

New items in red 

Week beginning 16th July—Y5 bikeabil-

ity course 

Monday 16th July—Y6 to Kidzania 

Tuesday 17th July—Y2 to Mercato Metro-

politano 

Wednesday 18th July—class photos being 

taken; Y6 production and graduation (7pm); 

Y2 to Mercato Metropolitano; EYFS open 

evening for new parents 3:30—4:15 

Friday 20th July—last day of the school 

year. Y6  home at 12 noon. Rest of school 

home at 2pm. NO PLAYCENTRE! 

——————————————————- 

Tuesday 4th September—Autumn term 

start for children 

Thursday 7th September—secondary 

transfer meeting for Y6 parents 5:00—6:00 

Tuesday 11th September—Borough 

Academy information session 9am 

Tuesday 18th September—meet the 

teacher workshops for all parents 5:30—

6:15 

Friday 21st September—parent coffee 

morning 9am 

Wednesday 26th September—Y4 parent 

IMPACT workshop 

Friday 28th September—harvest assem-

bly 11am 

 
Growth mindset thought for the 

week: 
Children’s learning at Friars:  

In Literacy, Year 2 have been reading “The Owl and The Pussycat” by Edward Lear. 

Aya Grace has started to retell the poem in her own words and pictures. 



     Assembly theme / next week: 

                                                    Moving on/changeMoving on/changeMoving on/changeMoving on/change    

       

 Class ATTENDANCE 

1st 3 96.57% 

2nd 6 96.2% 

3rd 1 95.96% 

4th 5 95.14% 

5th 4 94.89% 

6th 2 93.39% 

7th R 89.59% 

 Class  ON TIME 

1st 4 97.45% 

2nd 6 97.26% 

95.8% 3 97.4% 

4th 5 97.06% 

5th R 96.97% 

6th 1 96.95% 

7th 2 95.85% 

EYFS/KS1 

Star of the week 

will be  

announced next week 

Commitment to keeping children safe:  

Paper copies of our safeguarding policy are available for parents from the school office. It is also posted on the 

policies section of the website. 

KS2 

Star of the 

week will be  

announced next week 


